
 
Page 1 of 2 

 

STATE OF ALASKA 

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

DIVISION OF MINING, LAND AND WATER 

550 W 7th Ave, Suite 900C 

Anchorage, Alaska 99501-3577 
 

Public Notice 

 

The Shore Fishery Leasing Program within the Department of Natural Resources is evaluating a 

new shore fishery lease applications submitted during the 2022 application period. This shore 

fishery lease application is being public noticed a second time due to an incorrect location of the 

proposed lease being depicted in the first public notice. The public is welcome to review and 

comment on the proposed action. To review the new application materials and view the associated 

map, please visit the Shore Fishery Leasing Program website at: https://dnr.alaska.gov/mlw/shore/ 

and click on the 2022 Applications link under the Shore Fishery Index. Please follow the directions 

outlined at the end of this notice to submit any comments or protests. The Public Notice period 

begins July 7, 2023, and the deadline to submit written comments or protests is on or before 

August 21, 2023. Only those who submit timely written comments may appeal a decision. 

 

This public notice includes the following lease applications within the described fishing districts: 

 

Bristol Bay 

 

Togiak District 

 

Carolyn Carlos, ADL 234081 

The proposed lease is for one net at 300 feet in length, located in Bristol Bay, on the northwest 

side of Togiak Bay and approximately 2 miles southwest of the mouth of the Togiak River, within 

protracted Section 13, Township 13 South, Range 67 West, Seward Meridian, Alaska.  
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The State of Alaska, Department of Natural Resources, complies with Title II of the American 

with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with audio impairments that have questions concerning 

this PD may call Relay Alaska at 711 or 1-800-770-8973 for assistance at no cost.  

 

DNR reserves the right to waive technical defects in this publication. 

For more information on how to submit comments or protests, please do not hesitate to contact the 

Shore Fishery Leasing Program staff for assistance.  

Sincerely, 

The Shore Fishery Leasing Program Team 

 

Andrew Miller 

Natural Resource Manager  

(907) 269-8116 

Email: andrew.miller@alaska.gov 

Kevin Kelly  

Natural Resource Specialist  

(907) 269-8545  

Email: kevin.kelly2@alaska.gov  
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